
Flagler County RAMS #2047    Monthly Meeting Minutes 
Date: 10/19/2019 Time:  0900 

- President, Bob Thierwechter called the meeting to order at 0900 hours, a quorum 

of 18 members were in attendance.   

- The minutes from the August meeting were approved as recorded. 

- The treasury report was reviewed by Jim Butler.  Beginning balance 8/31 was 

$11,913.82.  Ending balance 9/30 was $11,487.27.  Treasurer report was 

approved. 

- New Business: Bob Thierwecther   
 

o 2019 November Elections:  Our club officer elections take place on 
November 9th.  November’s meeting will be a week early since we’re 
participating in the Flagler Freedom Festival on 11/16.  No one has come 
forward, voicing an interest in running for any of the officer positions.  If 
interested, please contact Tom Kerr, who is heading up the elections and 
nominating committee.   
 

o Shirts & Hats:  Gene Koch has ordered them, should be here within a 
week or so. 

 
o Flagler Festival, Flagler Airport:  November 16th – We’ll have several tents 

again this year.  We’ll be performing demo flights for the crowds, 
admission is free.  We will also have static displays, and be passing out 
flyers inviting people to join us for our “Come Fly With Us” event.  Plan to 
come out and enjoy the festivities. 

 
o Come Fly With Us – November 23rd – We’ll be hosting this event for our 

community once again this year.  We’ll need plenty of volunteers to help 
fly with the students, man the battery station, provide Apprentice trainers 
for club use, and bring LIPO batteries in the 2,200 to 3,200 mAh capacity, 
three cell.  Check out the November AMA magazine, it has an article with 
pictures from last years’ event. 

  
o Project Share:  Again this year, our club will be donating $500 to project 

share, a community based opportunity to give back to our community.  
The club voted and approved this donation. 

 
o Nov 12 & 13 Work Party:  The field will be closed while we are sprucing up 

our grounds and facilities, in preparation for our community event on Nov 
23. 

 
o Martin Stohr:  New member was welcomed back to the club. 

 
- Meeting adjourned at 0916 hours. 

 


